
From: Mavrikis, Manolis  
Sent: 04 July 2021 16:52 
To: Planning 
Cc: Mavrioz Family 
Subject: Application for Works to Trees in Elm Village 2021/2926/T 
 

 Dear Sir / Madam 
 
I fully support all the tree works proposed in planning application 2021/2926/T 
recently submitted to Camden by Roger Sharpe, Arborist, Places for People. 
 
Since August 2020 two large trees in Elm Village have collapsed: 

o The first was a large Elm with a spread of over 20 metres which fell 
without warning onto a grassy play area used by children and adults on 
the afternoon of Friday 21 August last year. It was only luck and good 
fortune that no-one was injured, and property damage was limited to 
two cars and a few broken fences. 

o The second was a large wild cherry in poor condition that had grown at 
an angle. On the morning of Tuesday 4 May ‘21 it collapsed across 
Rossendale Way, completely blocking it until the tree surgeon arrived 
and removed it several hours later. 

 
I believe these tree works will make our streets safer and more beautiful for all 
residents in the years and decades to come. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Signature :  by email 

 
Name : Professor Manolis Mavrikis 

  Ms Ani Mavrioz 
 

Address : 93 Rossendale Way  
  NW10XA 
 

Date :  4th July 2021 
 

 


